
Message Sent: 10/27/2020 
                                     

    

 

Managed Care 
 

New FAQs Added for 834 Managed Care  
Transactions 

 

 

 
Contact Details: 

1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@gdit.com 

 
 

 

New Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) for the Medicaid Managed 
Care Enrollment (MMCE) 834 Transactions have been added under 
eMedNY HIPAA Support. 

Please click here for the 834 Transactions FAQs 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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